

GENERIC CLEARANCE FOR THE NATIONAL SURVEY OF MORTGAGE ORIGINATIONS 
OMB NUMBER 2590-0018

Justification for Non-substantive Change to the Information Collection


FHFA is requesting a Non-substantive Change to the generic information collection titled, “National Survey of Mortgage Originations.”  The clearance was approved October 8, 2024. 

At the time of the original ICR request, FHFA inadvertently uploaded a previous example of the NSMO survey as part of the request.  The survey should have been added as supplemental documentation.  We will be removing the survey from the IC to the supplemental section here. 






